
No. D231201 

January 8, 2024

Attn: Customer

Discontinue Announcement of TO-92S package series 

We thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. 

For the following products, we have decided to end sales. Because terminate the contract with 

outsourcing company (in China) and there is no alternative manufacturing process. Please place a 

final order for the required quantity. 

Your kind understanding for this matter will be highly appreciated. 

[Discontinue Product] 

S-5732/33series （TO-92S package Straight & forming products）

S-5742/43series （TO-92S package Straight & forming products）

[Schedule] 

Final order September 23rd, 2024 

Final shipping June 30th, 2025 

[Contact Window] 

Please contact our sales department. 

Yours truly, 

 Shinichi Yoshikane 

Sales & Demand Chain Domain Senior Vice President 

ABLIC Inc. 


